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Irene Dracup
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13 November 2015



Dear Sir/Madam

Housing development consultation

I wish to protest about the plans to build on HG2-41, HG2-43, HG2-12, HG3-2, HG3-3 and HG3-4.  I walk regularly in many areas of Leeds Green Belt including this one and resent this gradual erosion of our green space and the building together of our villages and towns.

 In view of the spectacular failure of the traffic system at Horsforth roundabout I am amazed that you can contemplate building more houses in this area.  Each house built is likely to add one more car, at least, to the chaos.  Yesterday I spent 40 minutes in the queue from Rawdon traffic lights to the roundabout.  Have you lost your senses?  There must be a better answer to the housing problem. 

Why are we building more dwellings than the number estimated for our needs?  Is this to accommodate Londoners expecting to use HS2 or those Europeans wishing to exercise their right to freedom of movement?  We don’t have freedom of movement.  We’re stuck in a traffic jam.
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